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Cancellation of Navigation Warning (G025/2024)

This is to inform all stations that the marine works in the
waterway between Palm Jumeirah and Dubai Harbour has

been completed.

As a result, Navigation Warning # G025/2024 is hereby

cancelled.

Owners, Agents, Charters, Marinas, Yacht Clubs, and
Recreational Sailing Organizations are requested to ensure
that the contents of this notice are communicated to the

Masters or Persons in charge of their vessels.

Maritime Operations Department

Dubai Maritime Authority

Date: 05/09/2024
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